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Iowa Medicaid Enterprise – 100 Army Post Road - Des Moines, IA  50315 

 
 
 
Name from NPPES  
Address from NPPES 
Address from NPPES 
City, State, Zip 

Date 

NPI 

Dear Prospective Provider: 

Your NPI has been identified on a claim(s) submitted to Iowa Medicaid for a Qualified Medicare Beneficiary 
(QMB) member. QMB members have coverage through Iowa Medicaid for the cost of Medicare premiums, 
deductible, and coinsurance that Medicare beneficiaries usually pay.  

Providers that are interested in enrolling under this option will receive coordination of benefits payments from 
the IME but will not be enrolled for direct claim submission.  

Providers may enroll as QMB only providers by completing the Qualified Medicare Beneficiary (QMB) Provider 
Enrollment Application and signing the provider agreement found on the DHS website at:  
http://dhs.iowa.gov/ime/providers/enrollment/providerenrollment. The information on the application is the 
minimum necessary to identify you for screening purposes to help ensure the integrity of the claims paid by 
Iowa Medicaid.   

This enrollment requirement will impact only providers who are not currently enrolled with Iowa Medicaid.   

If you have any questions, please contact the IME Provider Enrollment Unit at 1-800-338-7909 (option 2) or by 
email at IMEProviderEnrollment@dhs.state.ia.us.  

Thank you for your time and cooperation with this endeavor. 
 
 
 
 
Medicaid Director 
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